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NEWS RELEASE 
 
Date: Thursday, October 19, 2017 
Contact:  Brittany Kershaw; (386) 586-2637;  bkershaw@flaglersheriff.com 

 

Seven Stolen Trailers Recovered During Search Warrant 
The Flagler County Sheriff’s special investigation unit and tactical team recovered seven stolen trailers 
on Thursday morning on Mahogany Boulevard in Bunnell. Sheriff Rick Staly was on scene as detectives 
executed a search warrant related to a recent rash of stolen trailers. 

Through investigative leads, detectives were able to identify a suspect in the thefts who then cooperated 
with detectives and identified the property where the stolen trailers were located. Once on scene, seven 
stolen trailers were located on the property.  

 
Left: Sheriff Staly and Commander Stuart on scene Thursday morning.  Right: One of the seven stolen trailers recovered. 

“This was good investigative work on the part of our detectives and patrol deputies,” Sheriff Staly said. 
“I’m glad we were able to return the property to the rightful owners. Charges are pending on at least one 
suspect. This is still an active investigation.”  

Five of the stolen trailers have already been returned to the owners. The remaining two trailers will be 
returned as soon as the owners can be contacted.  

Detectives have one suspect identified with charges pending. Additional suspects may be identified as 
the investigation continues.  
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